un'n sanig/a

E & GROUT RESTORATION Advances rest room appearance and sanitation beyond belief!

February 26, 2004

Scott A. Orbach President EZGSA, Inc. P.O. Box 30096 Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear Scott:

I am writing this letter to let you know how pleased we are to have selected your company to assist us in our solicitation to be awarded a contract under the GSA Multiple Award Schedule. There is probably no way we could have ever understood the governmental jargon or jumped through the right hoops at the right time to obtain this award without the professional guidance of your staff, and in particular, your contract specialist, Judith Nelson.

Everyone in your organization has been courteous and helpful every step of the way. And your relationships with key GSA officers reflect those values as well. No wonder we were awarded our GSA MAS contract in such short order.

With EZGSA I feel like we now have another member on our team that will serve us well as we attempt to market our services to the various contracting agencies of the federal government. Thank you for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Percy Rosenbloom, III

President

31

cous and be